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I disagree that any type of ammunition feeding device should have a limit on the 
amount of rounds. There is no such thing as high capacity, the correct term is standard
capacity because that is how the device was manufactured. Changing the capacity of 
ammunition feeding devices would make a lot of law abiding citizens criminals 
because they are extremely common at the standard capacity. And it wouldn't make a 
difference on public safety because criminals intending to harm people won't follow 
the law and could just reload.


